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August 4, 2023 
 
Greetings Lincoln Family,  
 
Welcome back to the start of a wonderful new school year! As your principal, I am truly honored and excited for what 
this school year will bring as we embark on exciting and new learnings!  I am excited about all that this new school 
year has to offer and look forward to working collectively as a family to ensure that our students are provided 
with the best educational experience possible to be critical thinkers, responsible citizens, and prepared to be 
successful leaders. 
 
We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. 
We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our children need support from both the home and school. We 
know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s education. 
 
In preparation for the new school year, we have provided some important “need to know” information: 
 

 The first day of school for all students is Tuesday, September 5, 2023. School will begin promptly at 
8:25am.   

 All Afterschool programs will begin on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  
 Upon arrival to school, students will line up at their designated areas on the playground and courtyard.  

Grades PK4 through Grade 2 will line up in the courtyard  
Grades 3 through 8 will line up in the playground  

 Required Summer Academic Packets: All students received required summer academic packets. 
All packets are due on the first day of school.  
 

Below for your reference are important links for more detailed information: 
  

 Lincoln School Website: https://www.nps.k12.nj.us/lin/ 
 Registration Completion: https://newarkenrolls.org/ 
 Lunch Application: https://family.titank12.com/ 
 School Supply Lists:  2023-2024 School Supply Lists.docx 
 School Uniform List: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AJJIcdOieXRlr4dTp8vS62901nkfYig2/view?usp=sharing 

 
As always, my door is open and our team welcomes your input. Please feel free to contact me via email at the address 
below or call to make an appointment to speak with me to discuss any ideas you feel will make this the best year yet! 
 
On behalf of the Lincoln School staff, we want to welcome you and your child to the 2023-2024 school year. We are 
excited and ready for a successful school year! 
 
Your partner in education,  

Hillary Dow   
Hillary Dow  
Principal 
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